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I am an Oregon voter and a graduate of Columbine High School (class of 1994), and 

I support HB3075-1. Please pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is 

ready, as soon as the courts stay is lifted, for full implementation of Measure 114. We 

passed Measure 114 to reduce the type of gun violence that happened in my 

community in Colorado. It’s time to begin saving lives. 

 

Studies show the permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce 

homicides and suicides in Oregon.  

 

I urge you to start saving lives by having the permitting process begin as soon as the 

courts lift the stay.  But, whatever you do, please pass the bill out of your Committee 

ASAP. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


